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 @RushcliffeCops 
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Stakeholder update 
Monthly update to stakeholders, 

provided by the Rushcliffe Neighbourhood Policing Team 

 

Hi Everyone, I hope you are all ok. 

I have spoken with many of you so know that you are aware that there is an ongoing murder 
investigation in Colston Bassett. This is a very difficult and upsetting time for the family and local 
community so I have deployed extra officers in the area to provide reassurance. I have been to the area 
myself and my officers have also arranged some beat surgeries where members of the community can 
attend and speak with them in person. An individual has been charged with murder and remanded into 
custody.  

There are some new members of the Neighbourhood Team who I would like to introduce you to. They 
will be getting in touch with you as key stakeholders. Please let them know if you would like to meet 
them and/or arrange a beat walkabout or surgery. It is important we come and see you and your 
residents in person and I fully support any requests to do this.  

• Sergeant Brett Price is the new Neighbourhood Policing Sergeant for Rushcliffe South based at 
Cotgrave. Brett is an experienced Sergeant and having worked the area knows it well. He will be getting 
in touch to introduce himself.  

• PC Paul Sanders joins the Rushcliffe South team based at Cotgrave and has already been out and about 
in the community meeting you. 

• PC Jack Laws joins the Rushcliffe North Neighbourhood Policing team based at West Bridgford Police 
Station and has already been on patrol in the area. 

As always I have listened to your feedback and have deployed officers targeting speeding drivers in the 
areas you have suggested, with the ongoing work on Central Avenue with partners, the local community 
and businesses and in the rural areas. As I hope you will all know by now I am genuinely committed to 
not only keeping Rushcliffe safe but reducing any fear of crime anyone may have. I can reassure you that 
there is a lot of work being undertaken with additional patrols in response to any issue that arise. An 
example would be the overnight increased proactive patrols completed when we had the burglary 
increase in West Bridgford and the targeting of offender in the rural areas. I would ask that you please 
pass on to your communities that I cannot always talk about these and that sometimes the patrols will 
be in plain clothes and in plain vehicles so cannot be seen. These are just some tactics to make sure we 
are targeting the offender we need to be. 

Our current priorities are: 

• Rural Crime 

• ASB – Central West Bridgford 

https://www.nottinghamshire.police.uk/neighbourhoods 

As always I am grateful for any feedback you give me and for any issues or concerns you let me know 
about. 

Take care 

Rob 

 

 

 

Neighbourhood Policing Inspector’s update – March 2022 

 

Keep up-to-date with 
your local policing 
team: 

 Neighbourhoods | 
Nottinghamshire Police 



 

 

 

A stolen horsebox we recovered in rural Rushcliffe 



 

 



 

 


